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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

Dear school families, 
 

May God bless all of our veterans today and everyday. To 
celebrate Veteran’s day, all veterans are invited to the 9:00 
Mass on Monday, November 11, and a small reception will 
follow in the narthax. 
 

Our Sunday Gospel features the Sadducees, a group of 
Jewish leaders who want to discredit Jesus. They decide to 
approach Jesus with a question about Jewish law. The 
Sadduccess want to make Jesus look foolish and trap him with 
taking things to extremes. However, Jesus gives a profound 
answer. We need to remind ourselves that much of our faith is 
a mystery, and we have to be comfortable with the lack of 
answers. Let us be attentive to our goals of entering heaven. 
(taken from Catechist, November/December 2019, pgs. 39-40) 
 

Students are reminded to bring in a photo of a loved one who 
has died. We will be praying for all of the faithful departed 
during the month of November.  
 

Charity day is Monday, November 11. Students may wear 
jeans. Please send in non-perishable food items for the food 
pantry. We will continue to collect food through the November 
26.  
 

Students have been learning so much about saints. Saints are 
wonderful role models for us to follow. Please be sure to ask 
your children about the stories that they have heard so far this 
month. We had a beautiful celebration of our parish patron 
saint, St. Charles Borromeo, on Monday.  
 

Thank you to those who have donated spoons and napkins for 
the lunchroom. We appreciate it.  
 

Also, we are ALWAYS looking for more volunteers to help with 
tacos, pizza, and especially recess. If you love to spend time 
with children, please give us a call, so we can sign you up for 
some volunteer spots.  
 

The Warrior 52 raffle is ongoing. We are expecting all families 
to sell the ten tickets that were distributed in September. 
Please be sure to ask all friends and family members. They do 
make great gifts for all occasions. We have many more to sell, 
so feel free to ask for more. Thank you for your support! 
 

Helpers are needed for November activities. Please call the 
school office if you can assist with the Book Fair on Monday, 
November 18 during the ice cream social or on Friday, 
November 22 during the school day. If you can help at the 
Thanksgiving lunch on Thursday, November 21, please call the 
school office as well. All families are asked to donate a dessert 
for the luncheon on November 21. Thank you for helping to 
make these events successful. 
 

Fall blessings! 

  
 

 

Upcoming Events 

NOVEMBER 
11 Charity/Jean Day – Please bring in canned goods  
12 Taco Tuesday – Courtney Ferguson 
12 Prayer Warriors 
13 Cooking Club Grade 1 until 3:45 
15 Pizza Friday – Krysta Russell & Jenny Albert 
18-22 Book Fair 
18 Ice Cream Social 6:30-7:45 
19 Taco Tuesday - A helper is needed 
19 Tentative Pickleball Clinic after school 
20 Library – Becky Christians 
20 Cooking Club Grade 2 until 3:45  
21 Thanksgiving Luncheon 
22 Pizza Friday Natasha Cusack & Courtney Ferguson 
25 Daily Deals Fundraiser 4-8 
26 Taco Tuesday – A helper is needed 
27-29 No School Happy Thanksgiving! 
DECEMBER 
3 Taco Tuesday – Maureen Alberts 
3 Little Flowers until 4 
3 PTO at 6 
4-6 Santa Secret Sale 
4 Cooking Club Grades 3-6 until 3:45 
6 Pizza Friday – Krysta Russell & Kristin Slating 
9 Charity Day 
10 Taco Tuesday – A helper is needed 
10 Prayer Warriors 
11 No PM Busing 
11 Cooking Club Grades 7 & 8 until 3:45 
12 Library – Amber Landis 
13 Pizza Friday - Krysta Russell & Jenny Albert 
13 Santa Night 6-7:30  
17 Taco Tuesday – A helper is needed 
18 Cooking Club for all grades until 3:30 
19-20 No PM Busing 
20 Pizza Friday - Indira 
20 Last day of school before break 
25 Merry Christmas!!! 
JANUARY 2020 
1 Happy New Year!!! 
6 Back to School 
 
 

 
There is so much noise in the 

world!  May we learn to be silent 
in our hearts and before God. 

Pope Francis 

 
 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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Warrior 52 
We are nearing the middle of 

November, and Warrior 52 raffle 
tickets must be sold soon. 

Please sell to family and friends, 
as they make excellent gifts for 
Christmas and birthdays. This is 

our only major fundraiser this 
school year, so please help it be 

successful. As always, if you 
need more tickets, please 

contact Mrs. Karpus or Mrs. 
Rittersdorf. 

Scrip Give-a-way 
Now - Nov 22nd.   

Prize:  $50  Meijer card 
All you need to do is order scrip via presto pay/paper 

form/on-line. 
Your name will be entered to win! 
Each order will give you an entry. 

One entry per day. 
 

Our order day is changing! 
 Due to the holidays, we will start ordering on 
Tuesday at 1 PM.  This will start the week of 

November 12th.  This will assure that we will get the 
cards back by Friday during the busy holiday time.  
To eliminate confusion, we will continue to use this 
order time after the holidays.  So starting November 

12th, all orders for that week will need to be in by 
Tuesday at 1 PM.  

 

Remember as the holidays approach that Scrip 
gift cards not only make a wonderful way to pay 
for your gifts, but also to give as gifts.  You only 
pay for the value of the cards you buy, and Scrip 
gives a percentage back to the school. Then half 

of that comes off of your next year’s school 
tuition.   

Thanks for using Scrip!  
 

   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 
        
   
              

       
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday, November 9, 5:00 PM (SC)  
Sullivan Family 
 
Sunday, November 10, 8:00 AM (SM)  
Katie, Nick and Jared Albert 
 
Sunday, November 10, 9:00 AM (SC) 
Ryan, Madison and Carter Cusack 
 
Sunday, November 10, 11:00 AM (SJ)  
Luke & Anna Pigorsh and Jackson Porta 
 
November      11  9:00 AM (SC) Veteran’s Day Mass 
 

November      12 6:30 PM (SJ) 
November      13 10:00 AM  Green Acres 

November      7 10:00 AM Metron Belding 

November       8 1:00 PM (SC) All School Mass 

Please come and join us for Mass. 

 

   

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

The winner of the Weekly 
Warrior 52 raffle last week 

was: Abbi Huber 
Congratulations!!!! 

 
 


